
Good Morning, 

 I would like to thank everyone that helped make the Honor Flight for our 
WWII Veterans this last Monday, April 18Th such a success.  It was truly a once 
in a life time experience for everyone and will be remembered forever.  I was 
fortunate enough to attend the Dinner on Sunday night and all the festivities on 
Monday to honor all the Vets to include my Dad, John Jakubowski.  I was so 
impressed with everything that you did for them!  You truly honored the Vets 
and showed them how important they are, and how much they are appreciated 
for their service to our Country.  Going through these festivities, makes me 
realize how proud I am to be an American! 

 Also realizing how much work goes into each one of these trips for our Vets, I 
would like to volunteer my services to Your Cause in any way that is needed.  I 
have many years of experience in customer service and in all aspects of the 
clerical field. I have previously volunteered at Howard Young Medical Center 
and found it very rewarding.  I am very personable and enjoy helping, and 
making others feel important. I am very excited about helping out and joining 
your team.  

 I am very excited about helping out and hopefully becoming a member of your 
team and serve as needed.  I am currently unemployed and am available 
immediately and at anytime.  If there is a spot for me to help out as soon as 
for the May 2, 2011 flight, I would be more than happy to help. 

 Again, thank you for making the Honor Flight one of the highest and most 
important events in my father's life. 

 Anne Ohrmundt 


